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LFSA Welcome Event for Fall Semester 

Thank you to those of you who replied to our survey about best times 

to host our welcome event. Reserve the evening of Thursday 

September 21st  5pm-7pm and be on the lookout for our Evite in your 

e-mail very soon!  

Know of new Latino faculty and/or staff? 

Send them our way by visiting our website at 

www.msudenver.edu/lfsa and sending us a message to be added to 

our listserv and receive our communications. 

New MSU Denver website in SPANISH! 

 

                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

Did you know?  

 

 

 

 

BECOME A VOTING  
MEMBER OF LFSA 

 

Access the Payroll Deduction form: 

 http://tinyurl.com/LFSAmembers 

  

 
LFSA leadership is happy to 

hear that our new president, 

Dr. Janine Davidson is 

supporting our DACA students 

and employees. Know your 

resources. Refer students to 

Immigrant Services and 

Counseling Center for support.   

Click on the picture above to donate in support of DACA students 

file://///vmwfs17/APPSDATA/Latino%20and%20Latina%20faculty%20and%20staff/Newsletters/2017/www.msudenver.edu/lfsa
http://tinyurl.com/LFSAmembers
https://advance.msudenver.edu/daca
https://msudenver.edu/immigrant-services/
https://msudenver.edu/counsel/
https://www.msudenver.edu/bienvenido/


It’s time to advance yourself! Hispanic Chamber Aspiring Leaders Program 

The Hispanic Chamber Aspiring Leaders Program is a seven-month culturally relevant training program that 
focuses on coaching business professionals, business owners, managers and individuals in both the private and 
public sectors who are interested in advancing their careers and an upward mobility  
within their organization, community, industry or sector. 

VIEW APPLICATION DETAILS HERE  

 

Inclusive Programs Highlights 

 

 

 

 

 

http://files.constantcontact.com/637c57d5001/4cf9dc8d-ce41-44cf-9af6-456761d3ed19.pdf


 

LFSA membership is inclusive of everyone. Regardless of whether they identify as Latino/Latina, any person in 

the MSU Denver community is welcome to attend meetings, socials, mixers, and any event hosted by LFSA.  

 
 
 
 

Do you have opportunities or events that you 
would like to share with LFSA? 

E-mail the information to Evelynn Guzman at 
eguzmand@msudenver.edu 

 

To view the LFSA 

By Laws visit: 

http://tinyurl.com/

LFSAByLaws 

mailto:eguzmand@msudenver.edu
http://tinyurl.com/LFSAByLaws
http://tinyurl.com/LFSAByLaws

